ACWC NEPAL

Update of COVID-19 Relief Work

Dear Sisters,

Greetings from ACWC Nepal

By the grace of God and your prayer we all are fine. We hope and pray you, your family, our colleagues and friends are fine. We would like to update to you all, through short summary newsletter.

Almost, three months from June 15 government of Nepal make lock down loose maintaining



COVID-19 policy. The private car can use alternative day according their number. In bike only one person can drive. Regarding Nepal case people are not afraid with COVID-19 pandemic. Daily wages, single mother, widow, disable people having problems how to survive. The Government of Nepal, NGO/INGo, woman group, church and business group are trying their best to provide food who are need but it is not enough. Because of lock down, domestic violence, rape case, suicide, different kinds of crime are growing. Even in

quarantine gang rape happens it is very sad news. Mental Health problems are growing. ACWC Nepal trying our best to be with who are in need continue counseling through phone calls and

messenger. Zoom virtual meetings are doing nationally and internationally.

The number of confirmed COVID-19 cases has more than double in past week and now total 10099 infected. NMBS members and staff are helping with food and other vital supplies in small way. We were able to support some college students and some families who were in need for food women living in slum area.



We highly appreciate your continue prayers.

Stay Safe, Be Strong.

Warm Regards,

Draupati Rokaya National Representative Date: June 23, 2020